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TRAFFIC CRASH 
(Vehicle v. Pedestrian) 

 
 
On December 9, 2008, at approximately 7:20 P.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department responded to the 1800 Block of Davie Boulevard regarding a traffic 
crash involving a vehicle and pedestrian. 
 
The pedestrian, who was identified as Deborah Moore, 45, a Fort Lauderdale 
resident, was standing on the center median of Davie Boulevard.  Vera Ginn, a 
Plantation resident, was driving west bound on Davie Boulevard in her 1996 
Lincoln Town Car.  Moore suddenly ran north into the roadway and the path of 
Ginn’s vehicle and was struck.  Ginn stopped immediately.  Moore suffered life 
threatening injuries and was transported to Broward General Medical Center 
where she is listed in serious condition.  The investigation to this traffic crash 
continues at this time. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this traffic crash or who may have witnessed 
this crash is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Cindy Love at 
954-828-5766 or Broward Crime Stoppers 954-493-TIPS. 
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